
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

  
 
 

           
   

 
 

 
  

 

         

   

           

          

         

           

  

          

       

          

 

 

 

 
 

  

Executive Office 

Stormont Castle 
BELFAST 
BT4 3TT 

Marie Austin 
Committee for TEO 
Room 412 
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
Stormont 
BELFAST 
BT4 3SR 

22 September 2020 

Dear Marie 

Extraordinary EU-UK Joint Committee Meeting, 10 September 2020 

The Committee for the Executive Office has requested information on forthcoming 

meetings of the EU-UK Joint Committee. 

An extraordinary meeting of the Committee was requested urgently by the European 

Commission following the publication of the United Kingdom Internal Market Bill on 

Wednesday 9 September and took place on Thursday 10 September. Unfortunately 

due to the last minute scheduling of this meeting it was not possible to provide the 

Committee with advance notice of the meeting. 

Both the First and deputy First Ministers attended the Committee meeting by 

teleconference. The Junior Ministers will update Members on the outcome of the 

Committee meeting at their next oral evidence session on EU Exit related matters on 

23 September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 




